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Regular Meeting Minutes of May 5, 2011 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:05pm by John Kollmer. 
 
Members in Attendance: John Kollmer, David Beradis, Ron Larson, Tim Ballantyne, Linda 
Hostetler, Steve David & Paul Carlson 
 
Audience of Citizens:  None 
 
John Kollmer introduced Linda Hostetler to the Committee and answered any questions she had 
with regard to what the Committee has done thus far. 
 
The Committee discussed the pros and cons of alternate locations in Deep River to build a new 
firehouse and reports will be created for each location. 
 
The current property at 57 and 51 Union Street was discussed and was determined the most 
feasible location for a firehouse.  It was also discussed that depending on the size requirements, 
an entirely new building could be built directly next to the old one and then the old building be 
razed once completed. 
 
The Committee will work on the alternate location reports and the Union Street property 
feasibility. 
 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:30pm. 
 
 
Respectively Submitted, 
 
John R. Kollmer 
Chairman 


